
CORRESPONDENCE 
5/28/2024 

Hiep Nguyen DOCUMENT NO. 04222-2024 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, May 28, 2024 9:18 AM 
'Trish Dobereiner' 
RE: Docket #20240026 

Good morning Trish Dobereiner, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240026, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

'itlep .Njwy~ 
Commiss i on Deputy Cl e rk II 
Fl o rida Public Service Commi ss i on 
2540 Shumard Oa k Boul evard 
Ta l l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone : (850 ) 413 - 6746 

From: trishyd2732=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <trishyd2732=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 

Trish Dobereiner 
Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2024 9:27 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240026 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

We need your help to stop the endless electricity rate hikes in Florida. 

Tampa Electric (TECO) has raised residential rates by 62% in the last four years. TECO' s 
petition (Docket #20240026) unfairly burdens residential customers and asks for a return on 
equity well above the national average. Residential customers need protection from these 
never-ending rate hikes. 

Our families need access to clean, affordable energy, and TECO's rate case shows their intent 
to further invest in dirty energy and make energy more expensive. TECO customers already 
pay some of the highest bills in the country. We can't afford to be padding the pockets of 
shareholders while we are just trying to keep the lights on. 

Also, we need more access to the process. One in-district hearing on a weekday morning is 
not accessible to most of Tampa Electric's ratepayers. We need more opportunities to take 
part in the process. 

Please oppose Tampa Electric's petition for rate increase (Docket#20240026), hold more in-
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district hearings, and ensure that Florida families are protected in the process. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Trish Dobereiner 
1748 Broad Winged Hawk Dr. 
Ruskin FL, 33570-4956  

 

 




